Debra Thomeson

I —
From: doncorn <doncorn@gci.net>
Sent: Monday, July 13, 2020 3:04 PM
To: Assembly
Subject: Stay the Course re Coronavirus

To Petersburg Assembily:

We want to encourage members of Petersburg’s Assembly to stay the course regarding
protecting Petersburg citizens from the coronavirus. As we’re sure you are aware, some local
residents would like to see Petersburg follow the examples of Texas, Arizona, Florida and even
Brazil and then rely on chloroquine to solve any outbreak of the disease. We can only imagine
the devastation should a patient require hospitalization and then the virus break out in our long-
term-care side of the hospital.

The Council’s and Borough's pro-active approach has has been a model for the rest of the state
and we urge you to stay the course. Please don't give in to those who claim their brand
of “freedom” should trump public safety and our freedom to be safe.

Thank you.
Don and Karen Cornelius

PO Box 1727
Petersburg



